
    

July 31, 2020 
 
Mr. Jon Williams 
Riverview Innovation &  
Technology Campus, Inc. 
333 Ganson Street 
Buffalo, NY 14203 
 
   RE:  Riverview Innovation & Technology Campus, #C915353 
    Tonawanda (T), Erie County 
    Interim Site Management Plan  
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
The Department has received the revised Work Scope No. 3 [July 2020] for the above 
referenced site, as submitted by Inventum Engineering, PC as a continuation of the final 
Interim Site Management Plan [April 2020].  Based on our review the revised work plan 
addresses the previous comments and is acceptable to the Department.  
 
Please ensure that a copy of the plan is distributed to both documentary repositories when 
they are reopened. It is the Department’s understanding that implementation of the work 
plan will begin shortly.  If you wish to discuss this matter in more detail feel free to contact 
me at benjamin.mcpherson@dec.ny.gov or 716-851-7220. 
 
 
    Sincerely, 
     
 
    Benjamin McPherson, P.E. 
    Project Manager 
    Professional Engineer 1 (Environmental) 
 
 
ec:  Chad Staniszewski – NYSDEC  
 Andrea Caprio – NYSDEC  

Benjamin McPherson – NYSDEC 
Teresa Mucha, Esq. – NYSDEC 
Charlotte Bethoney – NYSDOH 
Angela Martin – NYSDOH   
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Jon Williams – RITC (jmwilliams@oscinc.com)  
John Yensan – OSC (jyensan@oscinc.com)  
Alen Trpevski – OSC (atrpevski@oscinc.com)  
John Black – Inventum (john.black@inventumeng.com)  
Todd Waldrop – Inventum (todd.waldrop@inventumeng.com)  
James Edwards – Inventum (james.edwards@inventumeng.com)  

 Craig Slater, Esq. – Slater Law (cslater@cslaterlaw.com)  
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